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NOTICE OF ELECTION 
OF WATER COMMISSIONER 

 
September 16, 2024 

 
 Notice is hereby given that the 
Common Council of the City of Sheboygan 
will hold an election in Council 
Chambers, 3rd Floor City Hall, 828 Center 

Avenue, Sheboygan, Wisconsin, on Monday, 
September 16, 2024, 6:00 p.m. to elect a 
successor for the following office: 
 

MEMBER OF THE BOARD OF WATER 
COMMISSIONERS – 3-year term  

 
Incumbent Richard Dale – current term to 

expire on October 1, 2024 
 

 Any citizen desiring election to the 
Board of Water Commissioners may contact 
City Clerk, Meredith DeBruin or Council 
President, Dean Dekker to have his or her 

name placed for nomination. (920) 459-
3361. 
 
    MEREDITH DEBRUIN 
    City Clerk 


